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-----Original Message-----
From: Estella Burch 
Sent: June-07-17 6:21 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Case#2017-00049

I strongly appose the proposed raise in distribution rates by Hydro One Networks Inc.
I am a senior citizen, living on a low fixed income.
I live in a rural area where delivery charges to me are very high.
My primary heating source is Hydro, therefor as I use more than 750kWh per month,the increased rate
would be quite substantial.
Thankyou for your consideration,

Estella Burch




